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Ms. Shirley Walsh 

Senior Legal Counsel, Regulatory  

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

P.O. Box 12400 

Hydro Place, Columbus Drive  

St. John’s, NL  A1B 4K7 

 

Dear Ms. Walsh: 

 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study 

Review – The Liberty Consulting Group Tenth Quarterly Monitoring Report on the 

Integration of Power Supply Facilities to the Island Interconnected System – Monthly 

Reporting on Status of Muskrat Falls Project 

 

In its May 19,, 2020 report “Tenth Quarterly Monitoring Report on the Integration of Power Supply 

Facilities to the Island Interconnected System”, Liberty stated the following as a follow up action: 

 

Re-examination of the scope and frequency of monitoring efforts should address 

whether continuing performance lags (e.g.;, LIL software and condenser 

vibration) and the now short-period remaining before the onset of the winter 

season call for changed focus, scope abbreviation, and frequency of interaction 

with management and reporting to the Board. Monthly reports may better focus 

attention on the barriers to completion before the coming winter period.    

 

Given the current situation with COVID 19 and the uncertainty of its impact on construction and 

maintenance schedules, the Board agrees that monthly reporting on the status of the Muskrat Falls 

project and to ensure winter preparedness should be implemented. Board staff will contact 

appropriate Hydro staff to discuss scheduling 

 

If you have any questions please contact the undersigned. 
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Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary 

Tel: 709-726-8600  /  Website: www.pub.nl.ca  /  E-mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
CB/cj 

 
ecc Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

Geoff Young, Q.C., E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca  

NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca 

Consumer Advocate 

Dennis Browne, Q.C., E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com 

Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 

Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 

Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 

Labrador Interconnected Group 

Senwung Luk, E-mail: sluk@oktlaw.com 

Chief Eugene Hart, E-mail: ehart@sifn.ca 

Cathy Etsell, E-mail: townmanager@labradorcity.ca 

Charlie Perry, E-mail: townmanager@wabush.ca 

Randy Dillon, E-mail: Eng@townhvgb.com 

 

 

Newfoundland Power Inc.  
Kelly Hopkins, E-mail: khopkins@newfoundlandpower.com 

Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com 

NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 

Industrial Customer Group 

Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com 

Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca 

Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@coxandpalmer.com 

 


